
OUR LADY OF GRACE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

                 Pastor: Fr. Jim Zettel          The Church is open for prayer! 

27 Centre St. Angus, ON L0M 1B0 

Phone: (705) 424-1551 

Office Hours: Tuesday and Thursday 9am-2pm 

E-mail: olgracean@archtoronto.org 

Website: olgracean.archtoronto.org 

YouTube: Our Lady of Grace Church Angus 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   November 27, 2022 – First Sunday of Advent 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

DAILY MASS TIMES: Tuesday @ 7:00pm, Wednesday – Saturday @ 9:00am 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES: Saturday (Vigil) @ 5:00pm, Sunday @ 10:00am & 12:00pm 

Confessions available before every Mass.  Adoration each Friday at 8am with Confessions 

 

 
 
 

Saturday        5:00 pm for the special intentions of 
Nov 26th  Sharlene Ramsaroop and Family & 
  Sandy Siewnarine 
  Requested by: Irene Savaryn 
 

Sunday        10:00 am for the special intentions of 
Nov 27th  Roz Danby 
  Requested by: Anne Newman 
   

  12.00 pm for † Janina Sambor &  
                              † Jan Wojtek Sambor  
  Requested by: Irene Savaryn 
 

Tuesday        7.00 pm for † Elizabeth 
Nov. 29th  van den Hurk 
 Requested by: Daniel Van Adrichem 
 

Wednesday      9.00 am for the special intentions of  
Nov. 30th  Frank Farkas & Family 
  Requested by: Heidi Minuti 
 

Saturday        9.00 am for † Danuta Sambor, 
Dec. 3rd  † Janusz Sambor & † Jozief Sambor 
 Requested by: Irene Savaryn 
❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖❖ 
 
 

 
 

ADVENT RECONCILIATION 
Fr. Jim is available to hear 
Confessions before every 
weekday and weekend Mass. 
You may also call the parish 

office to make an appointment. Come 
experience Christ’s Mercy! 
 

 
We will be praying the 2022 Christmas Novena this 
year during the regularly scheduled Masses from 
December 16th to 24th. The Christmas Novena 
prayer will be recited, and some refreshments will 
follow. 
 

CONFIRMATION GATHERING 
Confirmation Families, mark you 
calendars! Our next in person gathering 
will take place on Saturday, December 3rd 

at either 11:00am OR 1:00pm. We will have a tour 
of the church – all the signs, symbols, statues, 
colours etc. of the parish will be explained. 
Bring all the questions you have ever wanted to 
know about a church! 
 

Stay Tuned… 
-Christmas Schedule will be published on the 
Third Sunday of Advent 
-2023 Offertory Envelopes will be available the 
first week of December  
 

Please pray for those who are 
sick; Barb Sturrock, Rosa 
Simonetta, Rosemary 

Pincivero & Gabriella Ciccanti  
 

ADVENT CINEMA SERIES 

Thursday 7pm. Dekalog 2 (1988, 
60min.) We dip again into this 
series with a modern exploration 

of “Keep Holy the Lord’s Name”.   

Last week’s collection total was $1562.90 (excluding PAG) 
A HEARTFELT THANK YOU FOR YOUR  

ONGOING GENEROSITY! 

Starting on Tuesday, November 29th, Fr. Jim 
will be offering lessons and insights into our 
Catholic Faith. Please join us after Mass on 

Tuesday evenings and after Mass on Saturday 
mornings. 

 

mailto:olgracean@archtoronto.org


 

Dear 

Families, 
 

 

 

With Christmas approaching, 

we are inviting families who will 

attend the 5:00 pm Christmas 

Eve Mass or the 10:00 am 

Christmas Day Mass to take 

part in providing the 

singing.  Our choir members are 

limited, but we do not want any 

Christmas Mass to be without 

music.  Plus, children provide 

such uplifting singing. On 

Saturday, November 26 after 

the 5:00pm pm Mass, and on 

Sunday, November 27 after 

the 10:00am Mass, we will meet 

with interested families to 

practise four traditional 

Christmas songs and provide 

online links so you can practise 

at home.  Families can still sit 

together in the pews to 

sing.  We just need a few 

leaders (even sitting in your 

pew) to get the songs 

started.  What a beautiful gift 

for Jesus, and you will come 

away from Mass with even more 

joy than when you arrived.  
 

Thank you for your 
involvement in our Parish! 

 


